Hello parents, 

Earlier this spring we started working on the possibility of creating a unique activity camp of our own for our younger age groups. We are excited to say that we have finally put a plan together. The camp is reserved for our U10 through U14 age groups and it will be our very first 5 day camp (July 13 - July 17) done right here at home using our awesome Alaskan playground. Athletes will be picked up by camp coaches in the morning and will then get dropped off at the end of the day. Activities range from SUP instruction to hiking at Spencer Glacier. You can find all the details in the attached flyer. 

As we are moving forward with a more open Alaska, we feel that this camp opportunity would be a great way to bring our athletes back together after so many months being away from each other. We also understand that it is ASC’s responsibility to ensure the continued safety and health of our athletes and coaches. We will continue to abide by all State and Municipal Health Mandates and social distancing practices for day camps. While we will have a van available for transportation during this camp and will require everyone to wear face masks, we completely understand if you are more comfortable transporting your own child to and from our drop off points during the camp. We will make special arrangements with parents that choose this option.

Please see attached flyer for cost and description details. The registration deadline is: July 07, 2020.  Registration will be done through the following Zone4 link: https://zone4.ca/reg.asp?id=23914

If you intend to have your child participate we do ask that you register as soon as possible so that we can give accurate group numbers to the other companies we will be using. We need a minimum of 8 participants.

Please let me know if you have any further questions. This is an exciting opportunity for our younger athletes to get out into the Alaska wilds with their peers and coaches for five days of fun!

Jen

